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 ISO/IEC JTC 1/STAND.EXAM 

 2003-02-27 

TO THE P-MEMBERS OF ISO/IEC JTC 1 AND, 
FOR INFORMATION, TO THE OTHER ISO 
MEMBER BODIES 

 
Systematic review of International Standards 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
In accordance with clause 14.3 of the Procedures for the Technical Work of ISO/IEC JTC 1 on 
Information Technology 1998, International Standards coming up to five years of age since 
publication have to be reviewed by the committee responsible for their preparation. This 
review aims at deciding whether these International Standards should be confirmed, revised or 
withdrawn. The decision regarding confirmation, revision or withdrawal will be based on the 
degree to which the International Standards have been implemented at the national level and 
applied in practice.  
 
As decided by the ISO Technical Management Board, the full administrative management of 
the systematic review has been assigned to the committee secretariats. Therefore, the duly 
completed voting forms, accompanied by any additional information or proposals you may 
wish to make, are to be returned to the JTC 1 Secretariat (and not to the ITTF Secretariat)  
27 August 2003. We would also draw your attention to the recommendations from the 
responsible JTC 1/SCs on these standards. 
 
This circular letter, the voting form and the JTC 1/SC recommendations together with a 
complete list of International Standards due for review this coming year 2003, as well as 
listings for 2004 and 2005, are available electronically from the following Web site: 
 
http://www.iso.ch/ittf/jtc1review  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Keith Brannon 
ISO/IEC Information Technology Task Force 
 
 
cc. IEC Secretariat 
 Liaisons 
 Mrs. Lisa Rajchel ISO/IEC JTC 1 Secretariat - ANSI 
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